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 The Secretariat of the United Nations presents its 

compliments to the Permanent Mission of Costa Rica to the United 

Nations and has the honour to inform His Excellency that Ms. 

Alice Wairimu Nderitu, Under-Secretary-General and Special 

Adviser on the Prevention of Genocide, requests to have a 

meeting with His Excellency Mr. Rodolfo Solano Quirós, Minister 

of Foreign Affairs or the Head of the Delegation, attending the 

High-Level segment of the 76th session of the United Nations 

General Assembly. 

 

 To confirm this meeting or for further information, please 

contact Ms. Roselaure Charles at 212-963-1941 or by email at 

charles4@un.org to confirm a meeting. 

 

 The Secretariat of the United Nations avails itself of 

this opportunity to renew to the Permanent Mission of Costa Rica 

the assurances of its highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 1 September 2021 

 

         C. W. 

     


